
Deborah Springhorn, West Lebanon, NH.
I am very concerned about the erosion that has already happened and the 
potential for even more damage after changes to the dam.  With the increasing 
prevalence of extreme weather and potential flooding, more thought and 
resources must be put into prevention and mitigation of damage to the fragile 
environments alongside the Connecticut River.

Document Accession #: 20240419-5038      Filed Date: 04/19/2024



Document Content(s)

130846.txt................................................................1

Document Accession #: 20240419-5038      Filed Date: 04/19/2024


	130846.txt
	Document Content(s)

